Press release: PM call with Sinn Fein
leader Michelle 0’Neill: 25 January
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Prime Minister Theresa May spoke to Michelle 0’'Neill to congratulate her on
becoming the leader of Sinn Fein in Northern Ireland.

A Downing Street spokesperson said:

The Prime Minister spoke to Michelle 0’'Neill to congratulate her on
her new appointment as leader of Sinn Fein in Northern Ireland.

The Prime Minister said she looked forward to working with her and
that she hoped that following the elections all parties would be
able to come together to find a way forward for Northern Ireland.

She added that the UK government remained committed to building on
the progress made in Northern Ireland to ensure a strong, stable
devolved government that works for everyone.
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